


During the relationship the Council has seen considerable progress made in the
conduct of and the administration of Harden Shire Council.

- The Council is now strategically focussed, has a good refationship with its community
and the relationship between councillors and staff has improved significantly.

: Sutherland Shire Council wouid not continue to partner with Harden Shire Council if its
performance was not of a high standard. This Council however does not involve itself
in Council policy issues or matters which relate to community priorities and
refationships.

It is therefore pleasing to see that the Harden Shire Councii has consulted with its
community and [ am told that there is overwhelming community support for the Harden
Cootamundra merger in both communities.

This Council would be pleased to continue an ongoing “sister council” relationship if a
Harden and Cootamundra merger were to go ahead.

The Sutheriand Shire Council therefore has no objection to the proposed merger and

. wishes both councils every success in the future. Sutheriand Shire Council wiil
continue fo provide expertise and support should it be required.

Yours sincerely

J W Rayner
General Manager
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